
From: Benjamin Young <byoung@ivytech.edu>

Date: Fri, Jun 17, 2022 at 4:41 AM

Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL]Re: PCC Focused Visit Report

To: Lambert, Lee <llambert@pima.edu>

CC: Linnea Stenson <lstenson@hlcommission.org>, Bruce Moses <bmoses3@pima.edu>, Ronald Ramming
<rronald@connorsstate.edu>


Chancellor Lambert:

PCC was asked on June 2, 2022 to identify errors of fact and submit any possible corrections to the team chair with an initial
deadline of June 10, 2022.   That deadline was extended to June 17, 2022.   With respect to your request for another extension to
June 28, 2022, please know the final deadline has been moved to 5 pm PT, Monday, June 20, 2022.    Thank you for your
understanding. 

 
 

Benjamin F. Young, Ed.D.
Vice President Emeritus
Ivy Tech Community College of Indiana
 
byoung@ivytech.edu
765/993-2202

On Thu, Jun 16, 2022 at 4:40 PM Lambert, Lee <llambert@pima.edu> wrote:

Hi Linnea, our principal author of our response is working remotely out of the country due to a planned vacation. Unfortunately,
he is experiencing technology difficulties in being able to consistently connect to the internet. I’m hoping for a little extra
flexibility in case we need it. Thanks for your consideration, Lee


On Thu, Jun 16, 2022 at 1:17 PM Linnea Stenson <lstenson@hlcommission.org> wrote:


Lee, is there a particular reason for this additional extension? You are checking facts at
this point.
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